
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR: 

ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING CONSULTING SERVICES 

(INCLUDING HCAI ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES) 

AND 

CONSTRUCTION RELATED CONSULTING SERVICES 

DUE JANUARY 5, 2024 

 

        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SOLICITED BY: 
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE 

FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
PROJECT MANAGEMENT OFFICE 

3450 14th Street, Suite 200 
Riverside, CA 92501 

 
 

ADDENDUM #1 

Issue Date:   November 19, 2023 
 

CLARIFICATIONS: 

1.0 Should we include or identify sub-consultants?   

No.  We are only pre-qualifying the firm whose primary field of practice is listed in the 

RFQ.  This pre-qualification is not looking for teams.  Although an architectural firm may 

use a structural engineer as a sub-consultant, for instance, structural engineering is not 

the primary field of practice.   

2.0 Troubleshooting the RFQ on rivcofm.org 

We’ve been getting tips from people who were successful to get to the RFQ.  First, clear 

your browser.  Then use Chrome or Firefox (not Edge).  If that fails, clear your browser 

then go to rivcofm.org and then click on RFP-RFQ at the top.  It’s been posted since 

Thursday November 30 so you should be able to view it by now. 

3.0 Is it possible to extend the deadline? 

 No, there are no plans to extend the deadline beyond January 5, 2024. 


